
07/11/2019 

MS Rebecca Attard 
ST 
NSW 
rebecca.attard1@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

To Council, I would like to express my support of the Curl Curl Produce Market at Harbord 
Bowling Club. I love markets and shop at them regularly. I know presently there is a very small 
market at Freshwater shopping precinct however there is only one produce stall that seems to 
have the monopoly and it is organics only. As much as I love organics, this stall is very 
expensive and I can't afford to buy from him. A market at Curl Curl that offers a variety as well 
as direct from farmers would help me meet my grocery budget. It would also be a lovely way to 
spend a morning. I fully support this proposal. Thankyou, Becky 
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